
Takapau 
Community 
Services Roadshow

Attention Takapau!
Central Hawke’s Bay District 
Council has partnered with local 
community services to again 
bring the Community Services 
Roadshow to Takapau on Tuesday 
12 September from 11am to 2pm 
at the Town Hall. There are plenty  
of services on offer, including 
budget services, dog microchipping, 
driver licensing and much more. 
This is a great opportunity for you 
to find out more about the variety 
of services available to you and 
your community.
Find out more at 
www.chbdc.govt.nz and 
search #community services  

Enjoy the Central Hawke’s Bay Spring Market Day!
Join us at Russell Park in Waipukurau on 2 September from 10am 
to 2pm for a FREE family friendly event to kickstart the Spring Fling 
Festival for 2023. With over 60 stalls showcasing the finest local 
produce and products, this is an event you won’t want to miss!
Bring your family and friends for a day filled with good music, delicious 
food, and a vibrant community spirit. This is more than just a market 
- it’s a celebration of all things local. The Central Hawke’s Bay Spring 
Market is your chance to support local businesses, connect with 
neighbours, friends and whānau, whilst enjoying the start of Spring! 
And if you’re in search of that unique something for Father’s Day, your 
search ends right here!
For more information and updates, follow the CHB Farmers Market 
Facebook event page. To find out what other amazing Spring Fling 
events are on offer, visit www.thespringfling.nz
 

Community Conversations round two
Moving forward together
Next up we are coming to you Elsthorpe and Ongaonga!
As we forge ahead with recovery, we invite you to join us at a conversation 
near you. We’ll update you on our progress so far and want to hear how you 
think we’re tracking and where our priorities should be in the long-term for 
your community.

Date Time Locality/catchment Location

Thurs 7 Sept 6 - 7.30pm Elsthorpe, Kairakau  
& Mangakuri 

Elsthorpe Hall

Tues 12 Sept 6 - 7.30pm Ongaonga  
& Ashley Clinton

Ongaonga Hall

Our Flemington and Wallingford Community Conversation due to be 
held on 5 September at Wallingford Hall has been postponed due  
to necessary roof repairs taking place at the hall. We will keep you 
updated on the new meeting date through our website, newsletter, 
on social media and in Keeping it Central.

Online survey –  
Have your say in Central Hawke’s Bay’s next Recovery Plan

If you are unable to make your local meeting,  
or want to provide your feedback online,  
we invite you to take part in our survey,  
which will help us develop the next stage  
of our recovery plan. Scan the QR code  
to take the 7 minute survey and to read  
the first edition of Central Hawke’s Bay’s  
Recovery and Resilience Plan.

Cyclone recovery update  Spring into Central Hawke’s Bay

Together we Thrive! E ora ngātahi ana! For more information visit: www.chbdc.govt.nz

Keeping it Central
ISSUE 
304

Thursday 31 August 2023


